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5. Should these proposals be accepted, we would then use the US

Navy to assist in the withdrawal of combatants in the Falklands and

the policing of the cease fire. Only under these conditions can we

hope to make any progress toward a negotiated solution, and position

ourselves for the damage repair that will inevitably be necessary in

the foreseeable future.

310. Memorandum From Ambassador at Large Vernon A. Walters

to Secretary of State Haig

1

Washington, May 28, 1982

SUBJECT

Falklands/Malvinas

At 1445 today I received a phone call from Brigadier Peña who

told me he was calling at Major Brigadier Miret’s request. He said the

Argentine delegation to the United Nations had just received the British

conditions for an agreement. They had been delivered to the Argen-

tines, not by Ambassador Parsons, but by a low-ranking official. The

conditions were the following:

1. Argentine forces must be withdrawn by a fixed date.

2. The British do not accept simultaneous withdrawal of forces.

3. The withdrawal of the UK forces will be subject to four

conditions:

A. Reoccupation of the Islands;

B. Re-establishment of the administration of the Islands;

C. “Reconstruction” of the Islands;
2

Consultation of the population.
3

4. The withdrawal of the UK troops will follow an international

security agreement which must involve the participation of the

United States.
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In the right-hand margin next to this point, Haig wrote: “(damage done).”
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In the right-hand margin next to this point, Haig wrote: “UN Res 71[?] on self-

determ.”
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Brigadier Peña said he had no comment to make but was simply

transmitting the conditions to me, at Major Brigadier Miret’s request.

I told him I would pass them on to the Secretary at once. I personally

did not have knowledge of them prior to his call.

Brigadier Peña’s phone number is 452-8707.

311. Note From the Under Secretary of State for Political Affairs

(Eagleburger) to Secretary of State Haig

1

Washington, May 28, 1982

Mr. Secretary:

Jon Howe and I met with Fred Ikle on the problem of leaks about

weapons deliveries to the British. As a result, DoD will tighten up its

procedures by restricting drastically the number of persons with access

to the daily list of outstanding and prospective requests.
2

It is hard to be sanguine, despite these steps. The number of people

involved at one stage or another in processing each request is substan-

tial, especially at the physical handling end. Compartmentalization will

reduce the dangers of leaks about the entire flow of material, but not

about individual items. And, of course, we cannot exclude that someone

from the now-smaller circle with access to the full list has been the

chief culprit all along.
3

Lawrence S. Eagleburger

4
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Haig underlined the phrase: “list of outstanding and prospective requests.”
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4

Eagleburger initialed “LSE” above his typed signature.
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